
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We will be holding a bake sale on Friday 28th September 2018 at 3pm in the school hall. 

Our sales will be donated to the Macmillan charity. Each class will be baking a variety of 

cakes/biscuits and other sweet goodies to sell.  

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Tallent 

Class Teacher 
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